
Dear Village School Families, 

  I am writing to you today to strongly recommend for you to become a 

member of the Village School PSA.  The PSA works tirelessly to enrich the 

learning environment for our children by sponsoring main events and in-

school activities for all to enjoy.  

  To encourage you to support our efforts, here are the benefits of why you 

should become a member and what your membership entitles you to. 

Here’s why you should register today: 

 The first class per grade to have 100% registration is eligible for an 

ices or ice cream party. 

 Entered into a special raffle at our meeting on October 8th to win a 

$50 gift card to a local vendor of your choice. 

 

Please register through our website at www.HolmdelParents.org, or fill out 

the form below and enclose cash or a check for $10 made payable to the 

PSA. Kindly place your check in an envelope labeled “PSA Membership”. 

As you could see there are many benefits to becoming a member. 

 Registration begins September 1st 

--------------------------------------Cut Here-------------------------------------- 

Child’s Last Name:___________________________________________ 

Parent Email: ______________________________________________ 

Child’s First Name:_______________Grade:____Teacher:____________ 

Child’s First Name:_______________Grade:____Teacher:____________ 

Child’s First Name:_______________Grade:____Teacher:____________ 

Questions? Please contact Michelle Sottile, Vice President of Membership 

at PSAMembership1@gmail.com 

 

“This promotion is not endorsed by the Holmdel Board of Education” 

Free Yearbook for All 
your Children at 

Village School  

•Valued at $10  

Priority Registration 
For Bingo Night 

•Avoid being put on a 
waiting list 

Special 

 "Members Only" 
Raffles   

•At Events all year 
long 

Only one fee required 
per family 

•For the 2013/2014 
school year 
•Shows support for 

Village  School. 
•Does not require you 

to volunteer 

 

http://www.holmdelparents.org/
mailto:PSAMembership1@gmail.com?subject=PSA%20Membership

